
Parent Representative Meeting – 16/12/22 

In Attendance: BT/HC/MC/LR 

Discussion around communication -  

- Email will now be used to ensure regular attendance of the meeting.  

- Issues regarding class dojo and missing of messages.  

- Calendar has been useful (MySchoolApp) and school calendar can be synched with phone 

calendars via the website  

- GetConnected meeting with parent will be used to share resources children use at home as 

well as parent app and websites (parent pay/school website etc)  

- Discussion around venues (Trinity/All Saints) and using both – harvest at Trinity and Carol 

concert and All Saints.  

- Positive feedback on all recent events – Vision/Carol concert/Nativity (discussion around 

accessibility and ensuring people with disabilities have access to appropriate chairs) 

- Dates shared for Spring Term and agreement that dates will be sent out  

Next steps: 

- Links to be sent out via Class Dojo (Dates, Curriculum maps)  

- Email Parent Representative to increase communication 

 

 


